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SOCCER CLUB

Hi All,

Welcome back to another big year at the Carey United Soccer Club!
This is a quick note to let you know what is going on.

WEB Site
Yes — we finally have our own website: www.cusc.org.au

So the information that we would normally feed via emails or Facebook will
now be readily available on the web site. (This includes a calendar showing all
dates for the year)

Have a look around and let us know what you think!
Late notice and urgent information will still be sent via email or FB.
Please keep an eye out for more info as the week goes on.

Look forward to seeing you all at the PEP Rally!

Justin Byatt
Club President



